
 
 
 

Belgrade, November 18, 2021 

Number: 23-2021 

 

 

 

Dear, 

 

 

 

We remind you that in Rijeka (Croatia), during the Balkan Championship for 

cadets, juniors and u21, will be held a examination for Balkan referees/judges. 

 

If you have candidates who are interested in applying for the Balkan 

referees/judges, the deadline for applications is November 23, 2021. years until 

4 p.m. 

 

Referees/judges should register exclusively by e-mail from the Balkan Karate 

Federation office@balkankarate.org. 

 

With respect, 

 

 

President of the KFB Referee Commission 

Milan Kovačević. 

 


